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My dear Sir Arthur:

.

Dr. Alfred H, Tingle, of

o

Ottawa, writesme that he i

'Y

a candidate for the Professorship of Applied Chemistry in
McGill University. I have known him for years,

student of mine here at the University of Pennsylvania after
he came over from Scotland.

He is a very competent person an& has had quite a bit
of experience as a teacher, having held a Professorship in
one of the Colleges of China, where he acquited himself well,
I ask for him the careful consideration of your Committee.,

I am exceedingly sorry that I was not about on our Uni=-
versity day or on the day following. I should have beer
delighted to have seen you and to have gone about with you
here at the University., Perhaps I shall have this pleasure

sometime later.,

Yours very sincerely, )
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To
SIR ARTHUR CURRIE, Principal
McGill University, Montreal, Canada




